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Fire Alarm Test – Monday 6 June 2011 

 
1 The Parliament House Emergency Warning Intercommunications System 

will be undergoing a necessary test between 10:00amam and 11:00am Monday 
6 June 2011. The test is part of an ACT Fire Brigade inspection of the new office 
area to the rear of the Staff Dining Room.  

 2 A short announcement will be made a few minutes before the test 

commences. The test will involve sounding of the “Alert‟ and “Evacuation‟ 
signals in some areas on the north side of the building. These areas include the 
public car park, the Marble Foyer, Great Hall, the Staff Dining Room, the Health 

and Recreation Centre, and the area around Aussies General Store.   

3  Members of the public and building occupants will not be required 

to evacuate the building as part of this test.  

4  Further information regarding this test should be referred to the Deputy 

Chief Warden, Mr Brian Sankey, on (02) 6277 8127.  
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